TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Dear Parents and Carers,
The children and staff look so smart today
in their party clothes and Christmas
jumpers. We are all looking forward to
party games, cupcakes (thank you, PTA)
and a visit later on from Father Christmas.
It's a very exciting day!

School closes for the Christmas break this afternoon and reopens to the children on Wednesday 4th January 2023.

Wishing you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year, 2023. With very best wishes, Mrs Siân Oustayiannis - Headteacher



16th December 2022



RECEPTION NATIVITY PERFORMANCES





A huge well done to our Reception classes for their fantastic performances of the Nativity Story.







Thank you for the generous donations that parents and carers gave each class. We are very grateful and the children are going to really enjoy deciding what to buy for their class.

CHRISTMAS READING CHALLENGE

We hope you will be able to support your child with our Christmas Reading Challenge. There is one for Reception and another for Years 1 and 2. Please find details attached to today's correspondence.

NEW STAFF

We are very pleased to let you know that in January we have 2 new Teaching Assistants joining the Telford Infant team to provide additional support across the school.

A very warm welcome to Mr Hayden Proctor and Mrs Lakhveer Virk.

YEAR 1 CAMPFIRE AFTERNOON



Year 1 had a wonderful time on Wednesday afternoon this week. They had a sport session with our new PE/TA Apprentice, Miss Clark; Christmas art with Mrs Smith and then went outside into our Wishing Woods to toast marshmallows with Mrs Barnes.



'I loved toasting marshmallows – they were hot, squashy and melty.' Oscar

'When marshmallows are hot they become all gooey. They were so lovely!' Heidi

SOCKS INSTEAD OF CARDS!



Thank you so much for all the socks donated to Leamington Night Shelter. Mrs Walsh has collected them all and will deliver them to the Night Shelter in the next few days.

TELFORD INFANT SCHOOL - DIARY DATES

December

Friday 16 th after school	PTA Hot chocolate and mince pies
Friday 16 th	School and SMILES Club close for the Christmas Holidays

January

Tuesday 3 rd	Teacher Training Day (School closed to pupils)
Wednesday	Term Starts: Wednesday
4th	4 th January